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Securities Trading Act of 1934, as amended (Trading Act) that reflect the expectations of the Company's officers. The terms: "anticipates", "believes", "expects", 
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or not by the Company. Therefore, future results of the Company's operations may differ from current expectations, and the reader should not rely solely on the 
information included herein.   

 
PÚBLICA 

 
Petrobras informs about request to convene General Meeting 

— 
Rio de Janeiro, June 7, 2024 – Petróleo Brasileiro S.A – Petrobras, following up on the release disclosed 
on May 31, 2024, informs that its Board of Directors, at a meeting held today, decided by majority not 
to accept the shareholders' requests to call an Extraordinary General Meeting ("EGM"), due to the 
failure to meet the requirements of subparagraph "c" of article 123 of the Law No. 6,404/1976. 

Material facts on the subject will be disclosed to the market in due course. 

 

 


